
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

March 1, 2017 

 

TO:  Members of the MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

 

RE:  Pre-service Teachers 

 

 

For spring semester of 2017, the following pre-service teachers will be working with 

experienced MVSEC staff:   

 

MacMurray College:  Student Teaching 

 

Student School Cooperating Teacher 

 

Jeslynn Walker 

 

 

Various, Hearing Itinerant 

 

Sharon Jenkins 

 

St. Joseph’s University:  Student Teaching 

 

Student School Cooperating Teacher 

 

Allyson Peters 

 

 

Various, Hearing Itinerant 

 

Carolyn Viereckl 

 

 

 


